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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2642 creates the Oversight Committee on the Delivery of Child Welfare Services for the 

purpose of reviewing existing state law, agency rules and funding related to the delivery of child 

welfare services. The committee will make recommendations to the legislature on any changes 

necessary to ensure state compliance with the federal “Family First Services Act of 2018.”  

 

Prepared By: Marcia Johnson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, it has been determined that HB 2642 has no fiscal implications to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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